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Mr. H. Ghaffari

Manager and Managing Director
Bushehr Nuclear Power Plant
e-mail: bnpp@nppd.co.ir

Mr. R. Bannazadeh
Director
TAPNA

e-mail: bannazadeh@nppd.co.ir

Subject: Initial Training Start Date

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

Following the Joint Training Advisory Commission (JTAC) meeting held on November
12-13, 2018 at the Bushehr NPP site and based on item 3.3.1 of its Minutes of Meeting,
we would like to inform you that JSC Rusatom Service will be able to start the initial

training of the Iranian personnel on January 15, 2019.

We are kindly asking you to make the arrangements necessary for the training to take

place.
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Dmitry Pashevich '
First Deputy Director General 6

Pablo Ferreyro Fernandes
+7(495)995-76-80 ext. 119 6
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